Bloomfield Crossing Homeowners Association
2023-2024 HOA Dues Invoice: Year April 1, 2023 through March 31, 2024
and 
Entrance Enhancement Program Fund -- Voluntary Contribution


The 2023/2024 Budget was approved by vote of the Homeowners at the 2/28/2023 Annual HOA meeting.  The budget approval included an increase of $25 for a total annual dues of $175.

The budget supports building the Bloomfield Crossing Brand, enhancing property values, and cultivating a neighborly culture.  Landscaping maintenance and enhancements is a major portion of the Budget. 

Please make check, bank bill-pay, or Zelle to:   Bloomfield Crossing HOA
Zelle should be sent to BloomfieldCrossing@gmail.com.
Please include your name, lot number and address in the memo/comment section or in Zelle the “What is this money for” section.
Mailing address: 	Bloomfield Crossing HOA
	2050 S. Blvd., #33093
Bloomfield Hills, MI 48303-3093  

Owner Name(s) (please print clearly):  _________________________________________________

Lot Number: ______       Street Address: _______________________________________________



Entrance Enhancement Program Fund
Your voluntary contribution to the Entrance Enhancement Program Fund enables acceleration of enhancement plans.  This year, the fund will focus on initiating the enhancement of the east garden.
Please indicate your voluntary additional contribution, and add this amount to your dues payment.
___ $35 	___ $50 	___ $75 	___ $100	____ Other, in the amount of: $_______
Please mail or email this Dues Invoice as well as the Profile Sheet.  Even if your information has not changed, please send in your Profile Sheet so we can confirm our records, especially email addresses.

Thank You!!  Thank You!!  Thank You!!
The Bloomfield Crossing Homeowners Association Board of Directors:
Larry Lloyd (President), John Ball (VP), Greg Filipowicz (Treasurer), Gulcin Altan (Secretary),      Jenny O’Neill (Director At-Large) and James Ricci (Director At-Large: Entrance)
Building the Bloomfield Crossing Brand!
